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Attention Home and Community-Based Waiver Providers and 

Access Agencies: Rate Methodology and Cost Survey 

 

The Department of Social Services (DSS) is reviewing its current 
methodology for Home and Community Based 1915c waiver program 

services.  DSS has contracted with Myers and Stauffer LLC, CPAs, to 

conduct this study. As part of the study, we will ask providers to 
submit cost surveys.  Providers who bill for waiver services will be 

asked to submit data to provide accurate program and administrative 
cost information for the development of the rate methodology. The 

Myers and Stauffer team is developing a cost survey using previous 
tools they have used in other states, customized to fit the Connecticut 

environment. Myers and Stauffer will also provide training regarding 
completion of the cost surveys and ongoing support to providers as 

needed. We will send information regarding training, including date(s) 
and time, at a later date. 


